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We would like to hear from the legal profession on the shared challenges
and opportunities we all face in the year ahead, and how these should be
reflected as we plan our work for the year ahead.

In addition to discussing our core activity protecting the public and
delivering effective regulation, we would welcome your thoughts on areas
such as:

how people use technology

how we can all work together to further support the development and use of
technology and innovation

what further changes could be made to improve the accessibility of legal
services for consumers the regulation of anti money laundering activities
within the legal sector.




